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A Weasel, An Elephant, and a Catch-22 
 
What do these three things have in common??  Shall I give you a minute to venture a guess??? 
 
Each of them is symbolic concerning where we are as a church (and society) RIGHT NOW.  
 
The Weasel??  It represents the groups around us, trying to dissuade us from unity.  Trying to 
influence us to believe as they believe, to remain divided politically and informationally, and to keep 
this unfortunate stewing of our society still rolling and brewing.  And they are very "weaselly" about 
information and how we get it, and how it is filtered.  They make unity almost impossible. 
 
The Elephant??  It is Covid.  The elephant is getting smaller, but it is still in the room (although no one 
wants to talk about that).  The elephant has been used as weapon by both sides of our political 
mainstream.  It does still exist and it is as real as every other disease on this earth.  And it is NASTY, 
even still.  But it is getting smaller!!! 
 
The Catch-22??  That is where leaders in every church (and especially Ebenezer) find ourselves right 
now.  Depending on people whom we trust to help us understand the data and which steps we need 
to take to keep our church safe.  Our Health Team has done a phenomenal job helping us to navigate 
this past year.  A thankless job.  In the beginning, some folks were very angry and vocally critical of 
what was being done because what we were doing was NOT ENOUGH.  In an ironic twist, now it 
seems many people are angry because we are doing TOO MUCH.  And in the true spirit of a Catch-
22, our team and staff are kind of "doomed if we DO and doomed if we DON'T."  And I am thankful 
that our team and church staff are willing to stand in the breach and still do what we believe God is 
calling us to do to keep people safe.  
 
Our team has utilized some of the finest, non-political resources that were available to keep us safe.  
And they have done an AMAZING job. 
 
So ... What can you do about this??  Pray for us.  Be patient.  It is almost as if we are in mile 24 of a 
marathon.  We can see the end in sight, we just need to run a little longer.  Keep running!! 

 
David 
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Ways to give your tithe 
 

  •   text to 73256 and enter 

      EBCSC 

  •   drop it by the church  

      office  

  •   drop it in the secure   

      church  mailbox 

  •   mail to 524 S. Ebenezer Rd.  

 

 

Financial Report Through April 25, 2021 

 

Year to date needs………...…..$517,742.82 

Year to date receipt……………$496,259.01 

 

 

 

Mother’s Day   
Sunday, May 9  

during Morning Worship 
9:15 am 

 

 

 

RSVP for High SchoolGraduate Recognition at 
www.tiny.cc/ebcgrads21. 

 

If you plan to participate, please email 10 good quality 
photos of your graduate to nathan@ebcsc.com by 
Sunday, May 16th. These photos should be a variety of 
ages including a senior photo and family photos. These 
photos will be used in our graduation video. 
 
*If you have a College Graduate please contact the 
church office.  

 
Join us Wednesday evening May 19th at 6:15 pm 

in the Chapel to hear from the  

OM Ships Missionaries. 

Also, check you SS folders for a chance for your 

class to serve the first Saturday in each month at 

OM Ships here in Florence beginning  
Saturday, June 5th 

http://www.tiny.cc/ebcgrads21
mailto:nathan@ebcsc.com
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EBC Kids!! 

Children’s Church will  

be back in person  

July 5th…more info to come 

 

 

May 12th, Last Wednesday Nights for kids 

until September. 

5:45 – 6:00 pm sign in 

 at the Welcome Center 

7:00 pm presentation begins in the Worship 

Center…..Parents invited. 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Health Team Guidelines for Ebenezer Baptist 

Please Social Distance When Possible 

1. Everyone should wear a mask at all times. 

    Doors open at 9:00 am  for   Worship.    

    Ebenezerites, please exit Worship  

    Service with your mask on as soon as 

    service ends.  

2. Masks need to worn at all times in the  

    Sunday School classes – 3K and older. 

3. For Sunday School Children will be dropped off 

and picked up at the glass doors to Young Hall 

breezeway to limit the number of people in and out 

of Young Hall. 

4. You are strongly encouraged to use an    alcohol 

based hand sanitizer periodically, especially when 

entering or leaving a building. 

5.      Please exercise social distancing and refrain 

from hugs, handshakes, etc….. 

6      No buffet style food service should be offered. 

All food servers should wear mask and gloves at all  

times. 

Fellowship/coffee time will be suspended 

indefinetly 

Business Meeting, Sunday, May 16th  
at the conclusion of Morning Worship 

 
Baptism, Sunday, May 23rd  
during Morning Worship. 

 
 
 
 

Join the Mission team and 
help distribute rain gear at 

the 

Saturday, May 1st at 7:15 am behind the 
old Hope Health building on Palmetto St. 

How can you use your talents & gifts at EBC ?? 
Be on the look out Sunday Mornings as we share 
about  some of our  ministry teams and the work 
they do here at EBC.  

Contact the church office with questions or 
interest in being a part of a team. 

May 19, last Wednesday night for Youth, look 

out for Summer details. 

Adult Bible Study will continue at 6:15 pm in 

the Chapel on Wednesday evenings during the 

Summer. 
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A six week study beginning, Monday, March 9th at 

6:00 pm in the Mears House 

Wednesday Nights 
-Children’s Missions & Music: 6:00 – 7:30 pm  

  (Drop off at the Welcome Center , mask need to 

be worn at all times, and RA/Mission Friend pick 

up at Young Hall. GA pick up at Pettigrew Hall.) 
 

-Youth: 6:00 – 7:30 pm (Youth Assembly Building) 
 

-Adult Prayer Meeting: 6:15 pm (in the Chapel) 
 

-No Wednesday Night Supper will be served at this 

time. 

 

     

 

  

 



 

 

   
Health Team Guidelines for Ebenezer Baptist 

1. Everyone should wear a mask when entering or leaving a building, but may remove while sitting  
still in Worship service or Children’s Church. Doora open at 9:00 am for Worship. Ebenezerites, 

please exit Worship service with your mask on as soon as service ends. Anyone in Sunday School 
classes should wear a mask at all times for 3K and older.  

 
2. A mask should be worn at all times if you cannot properly social distance at 6 feet at any on 

campus  event.  

  
  3.   You are strongly encouraged to use an alcohol based hand sanitizer periodically, especially  

           when entering or leaving a building. 
 

   4.   Please exercise social distancing and refrain from hugs, handshakes, etc….. 
 
   5.   No buffet style food service should be offered. All food servers should wear mask and gloves at  

         all times. Fellowship/coffee time will be suspended indefinitely. 

Sunday School Health Guidelines 
 

10:15 am – 11:00 am 
 
          Masks need to worn at all times in the Sunday School classes – 3K and older. 

 
          Please Social Distance when possible 

 
          Children will be dropped off and picked up at the glass doors to Young Hall breezeway to limit 
          the number of people in and out of Young Hall. 

Ways to give your tithe  

during this time: 
•   text to 73256 and enter EBCSC 

 
•   drop it by the church office    

  
•  drop it in the secure church  mailbox 
 

•   Mail to 524 S. Ebenezer Road,   
                  Florence, SC  29501 

 
•   give by Realm Connect App 

 
•   go to ebcsc.com, click the menu,    
    click giving 

 
 

 

 Financial Report -Through October 25, 2020 

 

Year-to-date Needs………………………...$1,223,585.21 

Year-to-date Receipt……………………….$1,103,217.63 

 


